Dear Girl Scouts,

I was one of the lucky Soldier's that received one of your care packages that you so graciously spent your time putting together for my fellow Soldier's and I. It is truly an awesome thing to get something from home to remind us that we are not forgotten. Please know that I speak for all Soldiers when I say that we appreciate the support and look forward to coming home when our mission is complete. Good luck on working towards your Gold, Silver, and Bronze awards. Continue to work towards your goals and the sky is the limit!

CPT Chris McFarland
Aviation Platoon Leader
"HAVOC 16"
"Strike At Night"

